
Health Minister visits Grangewood
Acute Mental Health Unit

Health Minister Robin Swann has visited Grangewood acute mental health in-
patient unit in Londonderry to meet staff and learn more about the services
provided at the facility.

COVID-19 Alert Level changes

Following advice from the Joint Biosecurity Centre and in the light of the
most recent data, the UK Chief Medical Officers and NHS England National
Medical Director agree that the UK alert level should move from level 4 to
level 3.

Last few days to submit 2021 Single
Application

With only a few days remaining to the 17 May deadline for submitting the 2021
Single Application, Agriculture Minister, Edwin Poots MLA is urging farmers
who have not yet taken any action, to act now and submit their Single
Application without delay.

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend
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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 10 MAY 2021

BT Cable Renewal Programme – rolling off peak temporary traffic lights at
various location from Monday 26 April for 2 weeks – streets affected in order
are:  Strathmore Avenue (at Hospital Street); Loons Road (at Gardner Street);
Logie Street (at Ancrum Road); Glamis Road (at Ancrum Road); City Road (at
Pentland Avenue); Charleston Drive (at Yarrow Terrace); Glamis Road (at
Elmwood  Road);  Blackness  Road  (at  Seymour  Street)  and  Perth  Road  (at
Pennycook Lane).

Ninewells Avenue (Perth Road to Ninewells Drive) – closed northbound from
Monday 10 May for 5 days for new cycle lane and surfacing work.

Forthcoming Road Works

Glamis Drive (Glamis Road to Hazel Drive) – closed on Wednesday 26 May for
Scottish Water work.

Temporary Traffic Order – Ninewells
Avenue
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From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of new cycle lane and surfacing works
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Ninewells
Avenue (northbound between Perth Road and Ninewells Drive), Dundee

This notice comes into effect on Monday 10 May 2021 for 5 working days.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes are available via Perth Road / Glamis Road / Ninewells
Avenue.

For further information contact 433082.

Executive Director of City Development
Dundee City Council
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